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Van: Tsvetelina <xxxxx@windowslive.com> 
Aan: "c.rook@xxxxx.nl" <c.rook@xxxxx.nl> 
Datum: 06-09-2013 21:09 
Onderwerp: Grateful letter from E. Yordanova 
 
 
 

Dear Corine, 
 
I had a personal meeting with Evgenia Yordanova - the Principal of the Orphanage in  
 
Blagoevgrad, Bulgaria. Here is the message that she wrote and I translated in English for you: 
 
"Dear Corine, 
  Dear Foundation, 
 
I want to express our (mine and children's) gratefulness to you. Thanks of your generosity 18 
children spent a splendid 15 day summer holiday in Semkovo Resort. Because of your huge 
support those children had the opportunity to spend a little bit of time together, surrounded 
by the nature. You don't even imagine how much they needed this holiday - this is the only 
holiday they have for the whole year. Thanks of you and your financial support they are now 
happy, rested and ready to start the new school year. 
 
Thank you very much! We all appreciate your support! 
 
Best regards from me and all the childrens, as well!! 
 
Evgenia Yordanova" 
 


